
                          PRICE ANNOUNCEMENT

July 21, 2017
 
 
To Our Valued Customers:
 
Please be advised that effective immediately, Nucor Tubular Products, comprised of
Independence Tube and Southland Tube, will increase pricing on all new orders for
mechanical, HSS and piling products by $30/ton USD - $30/ton CAD. This increase
is necessary as a result of escalating raw material costs.
 
This increase will apply to all unconfirmed quotes and contracts. All confirmed
orders on our books will be price protected for shipments through August 21, 2017.  
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions. We appreciate your business and
your continued support.
 
Sincerely,
 
Joseph A. Carley
Sales and Marketing Director
Nucor Tubular Products

 


